
AEP OHIO TRANSMISSION COMPANY’S RESPONSE TO 
OHIO POWER SITING BOARD STAFF’S 

DISCOVERY REQUEST 
OPSB CASE 23-0040-EL-BLN 

THIRD SET 
 

 
INTERROGATORY 
 
DR-03-001 1) Would this Project replace the existing conductor with the 795 kcmil 

26/7 ACSR mentioned in the ‘Technical Features’ of page 4 of the 
Application?  If so, please describe the existing conductor. 

 
RESPONSE 
 
The Project will replace the existing 636 kcmil AA/1350 37 Strand conductor with the 795 kcmil 
26/7 ACSR conductor identified on page 4 of the Application. 
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